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November 19, 1974 

Ms. E. Murphy, President, 
Association of University and 

College Employees, Local No. 1 
c/o Campus Mail. 

Dear Ms. Murphy: 
Re: A.U.C.E. Committees 

The University is finding some difficulty from time to 
time in knowing just which, when or what committee we are 
dealing with in your union. Your recent suggestion that your 
Grievance Committee should deal with the interpretation of the 
contract is a point in question. 

It has occurred to us that it might be useful if you 
were to send to us a copy of your Union Constitution for informa -
tion. 

JFM:fv 

Yours very truly, 

cLean, Di 
Labour Relations 
Services 

of Personnel, 
Ancillary 


